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Happy New Year from MIC! 

We wish you and yours a wonderful start to 2024.  

 

 

 

 

 



Special Limited Time Offer for  
Get-It-Done Services  

Be sure to take advantage of 
this great offer available 
January and February only! 
When you hire the Get-It-Done 
Crew, you are also supporting 
the Missoula Works mission of 
providing employment 
opportunities, leadership 
training, and empowerment to 
those who have faced barriers 
to employment. Call 406-926-
3400.  

 

 

Banner Bags Available Soon at   
Home ReSource   

Recently, Home ReSource partnered with 
Missoula Works Sewing Ventures to 
become the official host location for 
MWSV Up-cycled Vinyl Banner Bags. $5 
from each sale stays at Home ReSource 
and the rest goes back to Missoula 
Works Sewing Ventures. Stop by 1515 
Wyoming St to pick one up!  

 

 

 

 

 



Donations Needed  

We are in need of warm gloves and socks 
(adult and children sizes) for program 
participants. Donations can be dropped off 
at the MIC offices (2205 34th St) during 
our regular business hours (Mon-Fri 9am-
5pm).  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Weekly Housing Supports Have Resumed 

After a break over the holidays, our 
weekly housing supports at the 
Missoula Food Bank & Community 
Center have once again resumed! If 
you or someone you know is 
navigating a housing challenge, 
please stop by Tuesdays between 2-
4 to work with our Housing 
Advocate Network volunteers. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



Missoula Works Sewing Ventures at First 
Friday  

We hope to see you at Home ReSource on February 2nd for First Friday. MWSV 
products are also available to purchase through our website: 
www.missoulaworksventures.org 

 

MIC Program Tours - Join Us  

We will once again be offering monthly tours 
where we provide an overview of how our 
programs are operating in Missoula, share 
stories and offer opportunities to get more 
involved. Register here in advance.  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.missoulaworksventures.org/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080d4aa5ab2da2fa7-mictour?fbclid=IwAR0R8_nAzFjx78A7esC9VPMW4tk1Gs1dtfxB4siOymWdQkYnajt4DxiU6mE#/


Community Hand-Up Event to Benefit  
Family Promise 

Mark your calendars! For every drink sold 
at The Dram Shop Central location (near 
Southgate Mall) on February 13th 
between 5-9pm, $2 will go toward Family 
Promise of Missoula (NA drinks included). 
Stop by, socialize with your neighbors, 
and help support families in our 
community.  

 

 
 
 
 
 

Housing Advocate Network Newsletter -  
SIGN UP NOW! 

The HAN newsletter is a fantastic way for folks to 
stay up to date on all the "HAN happenings" 
including information about events, trainings, 
announcements, volunteer opportunities, participant 
needs, and celebrations.  

SIGN UP NOW to start receiving your electronic 
HAN newsletter by emailing mic@micmt.org.  

 

 

mailto:mic@micmt.org

